
 
 

 

 

Notice to All New York and California Employers: 

Minimum Wage and Minimum Salary Threshold 

Increases for 2025 

 
1 As described in our prior Client Alert, a court invalidated the United States Department of Labor’s recent increases to 

salary thresholds for overtime exemption under the Fair Labor Standards Act; it remains to be seen whether or not the 

agency under the new administration will appeal that decision or let it stand.  

https://www.morrisoncohen.com/insights/attention-employers-court-vacates-new-department-of-labor-overtime-rule
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